Please note: Once an option has been selected, it is anticipated that it will not change. Students will not be
allowed to change options on the day via phone permission as this becomes unmanageable in a public

pool setting.

If a student needs to leave the carnival early or requires alternate travel home, the appropriate section on
the permission note must be completed and retumed to the PDHPE staffroom by Friday, 18 February
2022.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Based on current guidelines and organisational requirements, there is to be NO SPECTATORS ALLOWED to
attend the Ambarvale High School Swimming Carnival. This will be reviewed early in 2022.
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